
URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT
Options to Address Surface Parking Lots in Centre City and The Quarters - Recommended
Regulatory Options

Recommendation of the Committee

That Administration develop a limited program as outlined in the March 19, 2024, Urban Planning
and Economy report UPE01557 rev, to regulate Centre City surface parking lots for a time limited
period and to reprioritize resources within the development compliance and enforcement
program to allow sufficient compliance activities.

History

● At the March 19, 2024, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the March 19, 2024, Urban
Planning and Economy report UPE01557rev was considered.

● The Committee heard from A. Hryciw, Downtown Recovery Coalition; and P. McBryan,
Edmonton Downtown Business Association.
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